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Award Winners 
 

 
Who has been shining this week at Summerseat?  

Class One 
Shine Award:  Lawson H 

Values Award:  Grace F 

Class Two 
Shine Award:  Devon E 

Values Award:  Lucas D 

Class Three 
Shine Award:  Mia P & Ruby C 

Values Award:  Ariz W 

Class Four 
Shine Award:  Mason N  & Jacob W 

Values Award: Leon M   

Dates for your Diary—for dates further ahead, please visit the 

calendar on the school website. 

Mon 28th June Scoot Fit—all classes 

Tues 29th June School Photographs 

Mon 5th July Year 6 Crucial Crew visit 

Tues 6th July 
Freddie Fit & Reception Induction 
Meeting—6pm 

Fri 9th July Sports day 

Mon 12th July Reserve Date for Sports Day 

Pearson Silver Winner 
I was delighted to be able to announce on 
Wednesday that Miss Leyland has won the very 
prestigious ‘Pearson Silver Award’ in the 
‘Outstanding New Teacher of the Year’ category. All 
the staff and children were delighted for her and 
were so proud of her achievement. The children had 
great fun sharing in the celebrations with her as we 
had  a magician and every class had ice-cream from 
Falshaws Farm Shop. Miss Leyland will be visiting 
the Houses of Parliament to enjoy a silver winners 
afternoon tea in a few months time. She will also 
attend an award ceremony where the gold winner 
will be announced later in the year. Again, huge 
congratulations, we couldn’t be prouder!  

We also used the day as an opportunity to thank all 
the wonderful staff at Summerseat. I am so pleased 
with all that they have accomplished over the last 
12 months and cannot thank them enough for their 
continued hard work and dedication in making sure 
the children are happy, settled and loving learning.  

Forest School 
We are so pleased that every year  group has  now 
taken part in Forest School. We wanted to share 
some pictures from the day. Please remember to 
keep checking the website for more details.  
“This is has been the best day ever,”  said so many 
of the children today. 
 Miss Carter 

I would also like to take this opportunity to say a 
huge well done to Miss Carter who has secured a 
post in September at Smithills High School. She will 
be working as SEND Coordinator and supporting 
SEND pupils and I know she will do an amazing job as 
she steps up into this role. We wish her all the best 
and I know she will be missed.   

ScootFit—Mon 28th June 
We are excited to welcome ScootFit to school on 
Monday. There is an accompanying letter that 
provides further information. As a smaller school, 
children will have extended sessions so even more 
fun! Class 1 and 2 should come to school in PE kits. 
Please can Class 3 and 4 make sure they have kit 
with them in school.  
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